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BRAC Commission

July, 2005
AUG 2 4 2005

Chairman Anthony J Principi Received

Base Realignment and Closure Commission
2521 South Clark Street

Suite 600

Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

1 am so concerned by the Defense Department’s reconimendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve and Guard base. This recommendation is not in the nation’s best
interest and the BRAC Commission should reverse this decision and remove them from
the closure list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on the 1nore costly
Active Duty bases.

Please note that the media are conveying to us that we are facing significant challenges in
recruiting during war time. As the only remaining major military installation in Western
New York, Niagara Falls has been key to militzry recruitment.

The impact of s decision will be devastating to the New York Air National Guard and
will make the Pentagon’s efforts to recruit and retain military personnel even more
difficult than it is now.

All New Yorkers stand with the Niagara Falls / Western New York community and are
united in its support for this base, and its retention. Pleasc, overturn the Pentagon’s
recommendation and keep the base open.

Sincerely,

Concerned Citizen)

2048 doud /c«/é#w H 7

(Address)

s /7/% [U2 25

(City. Sl le)




July, 2005

BRAC Commission

Chairman Anthony J Principi

Base Realignment and Closure Commission AUG 2 4 2005
2521 South Clark Street Recei
Suite 600 ccelved

Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

I am so concerned by the Defense Department’s recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve and Guard base. This recommendation is not in the nation’s best
interest and the BRAC Commission should reverse this decision and remove them from
the closure list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on the more costly
Active Duty bases.

Please note that the media are conveying to us that we are facing significant challenges in
recruiting during war time. As the only remaining major military installation in Western
New York, Niagara Falls has been key to military recruitment.

The impact of this decision will be devastating to the New York Air National Guard and
will make the Pentagon’s efforts to recruit and retain military personnel even more
difficult than it is now.

All New Yorkers stand with the Niagara Falls / Western New York community and are
united in its support for this base, and its retention. Please, overturn the Pentagon’s
recommendation and keep the base open.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Ziti
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July, 2005

Chairman Anthony J Principi

Base Realignment and Closure Commission
2521 South Clark Street

Suite 600

Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

I am so concerned by the Defense Department’s recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve and Guard base. This recommendation is not in the nation’s best
interest and the BRAC Commission should reverse this decision and remove them from

the closure list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on the more costly
Active Duty bases.

Please note that the media are conveying to us that we are facing significant challenges in
recruiting during war time. As the only remaining major military installation in Western

New York, Niagara Falls has been key to military recruitment.

The impact of this decision will be devastating to the New York Air National Guard and
will make the Pentagon’s efforts to recruit and retain military personnel even more
difficult than it is now.

All New Yorkers stand with the Niagara Falls / Western New York community and are
united in its support for this base, and its retention. Please, overturn the Pentagon’s

recommendation and keep the base open.

Sincerely,

(A Concerned Citizen) % ;

(Address)

(City, éte, Zip) !/é
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Chairman Anthony J Principi Received
Base Realignment and Closure Commission

2521 South Clark Street

Suite 600

Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

I am so concerned by the Defense Department’s recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve and Guard base. This recommendation is not in the nation’s best
interest and the BRAC Commission should reverse this decision and remove them from
the closure list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on the more costly
Active Duty bases.

Please note that the media are conveying to us that we are facing significant challenges in
recruiting during war time. As the only remaining major military installation in Western
New York, Niagara Falls has been key to military recruitment.

The impact of this decision will be devastating to the New York Air National Guard and
will make the Pentagon’s efforts to recruit and retain military personnel even more
difficult than it is now.

All New Yorkers stand with the Niagara Falls / Western New York community and are
united in its support for this base, and its retention. Please, overturn the Pentagon’s
recommendation and keep the base open.
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BRAC Commission

July, 2005 AUG 7 4 2005

Chairman Anthony J Principi Received

Base Realignment and Closure Commission
2521 South Clark Street

Suite 600

Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

[ am so concerned by the Defense Department’s recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve and Guard base. This recommendation is not in the nation’s best
interest and the BRAC Commission should reverse this decision and remove them from
the closure list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on the more costly

Active Duty bases.

Please note that the media are conveying to us that we are facing significant challenges in
recruiting during war time. As the only remaining major military installation in Western
New York, Niagara Falls has been key to military recruitment.

The impact of this decision will be devastating to the New York Air National Guard and
will make the Pentagon’s efforts to recruit and retain military personnel even more
difficult than it is now.

All New Yorkers stand with the Niagara Falls / Western New York community and are
united in its support for this base, and its retention. Please, overturn the Pentagon’s
recommendation and keep the base open.
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July, 2005

Chairman Anthony J Principi

Base Realignment and Closure Commission
2521 South Clark Street

Suite 600

Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

I am so concerned by the Defense Department’s recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve and Guard base. This recommendation is not in the nation’s best
interest and the BRAC Commission should reverse this decision and remove them from
the closure list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on the more costly
Active Duty bases.

Please note that the media are conveying to us that we are facing significant challenges in
recruiting during war time. As the only remaining major military installation in Western
New York, Niagara Falls has been key to military recruitment.

The impact of this decision will be devastating to the New York Air National Guard and
will make the Pentagon’s efforts to recruit and retain military personnel even more
difficult than it is now.

All New Yorkers stand with the Niagara Falls / Western New York community and are
united in its support for this base, and its retention. Please, overturn the Pentagon’s
recommendation and keep the base open.

Sincerely,
(A Conc, itizen)
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Chairman Anthony J Principi AS 2 4 2005
Base Realignment and Closure Commission
2521 South Clark Street

Suite 600

Arlington, VA 22202

Received

Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

I am so concerned by the Defense Department’s recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve and Guard base. This recommendation is not in the nation’s best
interest and the BRAC Commission should reverse this decision and remove them from
the closure list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on the more costly
Active Duty bases.

Please note that the media are conveying to us that we are facing significant challenges in
recruiting during war time. As the only remaining major military installation in Western
New York, Niagara Falls has been key to military recruitment.

The impact of this decision will be devastating to the New York Air National Guard and
will make the Pentagon’s efforts to recruit and retain military personnel even more
difficult than it is now.

All New Yorkers stand with the Niagara Falls / Western New York community and are
united in its support for this base, and its retention. Please, overturn the Pentagon’s
recommendation and keep the base open.

Sincerely,

?&0 ééoc /auj D_le/Q.

(Address)

Cheday A7 0D
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July, 2005

Chairman Anthony J Principi

Base Realignment and Closure Commission
2521 South Clark Street

Suite 600

Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

I am so concerned by the Defense Department’s recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve and Guard base. This recommendation is not in the nation’s best
interest and the BRAC Commission should reverse this decision and remove them from
the closure list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on the more costly
Active Duty bases.

Please note that the media are conveying to us that we are facing significant challenges in
recruiting during war time. As the only remaining major military installation in Western
New York, Niagara Falls has been key to military recruitment.

The impact of this decision will be devastating to the New York Air National Guard and

will make the Pentagon’s efforts to recruit and retain military personnel even more
difficult than it is now.

All New Yorkers stand with the Niagara Falls / Western New York community and are
united in its support for this base, and its retention. Please, overturn the Pentagon’s
recommendation and keep the base open.

Sincerely,

{A Concemed Cityen)

507 597 _Jtuet

(Address)

(City, State, Zip)!/ / 4/35} 5/
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Chairman Anthony J. Principi

Base Realignment and Closure Commission Al b 2,““5
C/O NIMAC ) od
PO Box 231 RecelVe

Niagara Falls, NY 14304
Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

I am deeply troubled by the Defense Department’s recommendation to close Niagara Falls Air Force Reserve
base. This recommendation is a terrible mistake and I urge the BRAC Commission to reverse this decision
and remove the base from the list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions and jobs away from so many
Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on more costly Active Duty bases. Closing Niagara Falls Air
Reserve Station (NFARS) would destroy the ability to recruit and retain New Yorkers.

Closing NFARS would also contradict recent efforts to expand and improve the facility. Since 1995, the
federal government has spent more than $35 million on new facilities and lengthened runways at the base —
improving operational effectiveness. Furthermore, $7.8 million in federal funding has been approved to
construct a new fire and crash rescue station this year. An additional $6.2 million in federal funding has been
earmarked for a Military Entrance Processing Site. Base Operations Support costs have been reduced by
more than 33 percent, including a 25 percent reduction in utilities, making the base one of the most
cost-efficient facilities in the Air Force Reserve Command.

With the continuing War on Terror and efforts to improve homeland security, it seems illogical to close a base
that is strategically located to protect four major border crossings between the U.S. and Canada, along with
the New York State Power Authority’s Hydropower complex, which supplies substantial power to the
Northeast United States Power grid. How will the Department defend this region, or the Guard respond to
man-made or natural disasters, if these massive cuts are made?

I urge the Commission in the strongest possible terms to remove Niagara Falls AFB from the Pentagon’s
recommended list of base closures and to stop the continuing retreat of the military from our region of the
country.

Sincerely,

NAME / [
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BRAC Commission o
c¢/o NIMAC ReCRiyay
P.O. Box 231

Niagara Falls, NY 14304-0231
Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

I am deeply troubled by the Defense Department's recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve Base. This recommendation is a terrible mistake and I urge the
BRAC Commission to reverse this decision and remove the Niagara Falls Base from the
Wst. e B
It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions, and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on more costly Active
Duty bases. Of all the bases to pick to close, how do you close the base whose unit was able
to help rescue Jessica Lynch in Iraq because they are the lead night vision C-130 unit in the
Reserves? You must also recognize:

1 The federal government has invested more than $35 million in Niagara Falls since
1995 in new facilities.

2 Base Operations Support costs have been reduced more than 33% (to include a 25%
reduction in utilities) to make the base one of the most cost-efficient facilities in the
Air Force Reserve Command. ‘

3 Closure of the base eliminates the ability to recruit and retain New Yorkers in a
region in which the units have both maintained in excess of 100% manning rates.

4 Niagara Falls' existing infrastructure can accommodate eight (8) additional C-130H

model aircraft without any military construction.
5 Niagara Falls faces no physical encroachment nor air traffic control constraints and

has acreage on the base and adjacent to the installation for expansion.

I urge the Commission, in the strongest possible terms, to remove the Niagara Falls AFB
from the Pentagon's recommended list of base closures and to stop the continuing retreat of
the military from our region of the country.

Sincerely,
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Address (mandatoryif




June 2005

BRAC Commission

c/o NIMAC BRAC Commission
P.O. Box 231 ' e

Niagara Falls, NY 14304-0231 AUG 18 2005
Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners: Recervec

I am deeply troubled by the Defense Department's recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve Base. This recommendation is a terrible mistake and I urge the
BRAC Commission to reverse this decision and remove the Niagara Falls Base from the
list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions, and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on more costly Active
Duty bases. Of all the bases to pick to close, how do you close the base whose unit was able
to help rescue Jessica Lynch in Iraq because they are the lead night vision C-130 unit in the
Reserves? You must also recognize:

I The federal government has invested more than $35 million in Niagara Falls since
1995 in new facilities.

2 Base Operations Support costs have been reduced more than 33% (to include a 25%
reduction in utilities) to make the base one of the most cost-efficient facilities in the
Air Force Reserve Command.

3 Closure of the base eliminates the ability to recruit and retain New Yorkers in a
region in which the units have both maintained in excess of 100% manning rates.

4 Niagara Falls' existing infrastructure can accommodate eight (8) additional C-130H
model aircraft without any military construction.

5 Niagara Falls faces no physical encroachment nor air traffic control constraints and
has acreage on the base and adjacent to the installation for expansion.

I urge the Commission, in the strongest possible terms, to remove the Niagara Falls AFB
from the Pentagon's recommended list of base closures and to stop the continuing retreat of
the military from our region of the country.

Sincerely,

%UM/V\MA,@W’

Name
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c¢/o NIMAC SRS
P.O. Box 231 AG *
Niagara Falls, NY 14304-0231 Hecervea

Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

I am deeply troubled by the Defense Department's recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve Base. This recommendation is a terrible mistake and I urge the
BRAC Commission to reverse this decision and remove the Niagara Falls Base from the
list.

It is hard to understand v:Ly the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions, and jobs
away from so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on more costly Active
Duty bases. Of all the/bases to pick to close, how do you close the base whose unit was able
to hielp rescue Jessica Lynch in Iraq because they are the lead night vision C-130 unit in the
Reserves? Yeu must also recognize:
1 The federal government has invested more than $35 million in Niagara Falls since
1995 in new facilities.
2 Base Operations Support costs have been reduced more than 33% (to include a 25%
reduction in utilities) to make the base one of the most cost-efficient facilities in the
Air Force Reserve Command.
3 Closure of the base eliminates the ability to recruit and retain New Yorkers in a
region in which the units have both maintained in excess of 100% manning rates.
4 Niagara Falls' existing infrastructure can accommodate eight (8) additional C-130H
model aircraft without any military construction.
5 Niagara Falls faces no physical encroachment nor air traffic control constraints and
has acreage on the base and adjacent to the installation for expansion.

I urge the Commission, in the strongest possible terms, to remove the Niagara Falls AFB

from the Pentagon's recommended list of base closures and to stop the continuing retreat of
the military from our region of the country.

Sincerely,
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BRAC Conmmission

July, 2005
Chairman Anthony J. Principi ST Al
Base Realignment and Closure Commission  ">c¢w+
2521 South Clark Street
Suite 600

Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

| am concerned by the DOD's recommendation to close the Niagara
Falls Air Force Reserve and Guard base. This recommendation is not
in the nation’s best interest and the BRAC Commission should

reverse this decision and remove them from the closure list.

It is hard to understand why the Air Force has decided to take
planes, missions and jobs away from so many Air Guard and Air
Reserve bases and put them on the more costly Active Duty bases.

As the only remaining major military installation in Western New
York, Niagara Falls has been key to military recruitment. The
impact of this decision will be devastating to the New York Air
National Guard and will make the Pentagon’s efforts to recruit and
retain military personnel even more difficult than it is now.

All New Yorkers stand with the Niagara Falls/Western New York
community and are united in its support for this base, and its
retention. Please, overturn the Pentagon's recommendation and
keep the base open.

Sincerely,

Nora OcllUne o

(A concerned Citizen)
\  H b

(Address)
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c/o NIMAC i
P.O. Box 231

Niagara Falls, NY 14304-0231
Dear Chairman Principi and BRAC Commissioners:

F.am deeply troubled by the Defense Department’s recommendation to close the Niagara
BRALAI]‘ Force Reserve Base. This recommendation is a terrible mistake and I urge the
list. “ommission to reverse this decision and remove the Niagara Falls Base from the

It is hard ‘o understand why the Air Force has decided to take planes, missions, and jobs
away fiom so many Air Guard and Air Reserve bases and put them on more costly Active
Duty bases. Of all the bases to pick to close, how do you close the base whose unit was able
to help rescue Jessica Lynch in Iraq because they are the lead night vision C-130 unit in the
Reserves? You must also recognize:

1 The federal government has invested more than $35 million in Niagara Falls since
1995 in new facilities. |

2 Base Operations Support costs have been reduced more than 33% (to include a 25%
reduction in utilities) to make the base one of the most cost-efficient facilities in the
Air Force Reserve Command. :

3 Closure of the base eliminates the ability to recruit and retain New Yorkers in a

. region in which the units have both maintained in excess of 100% manning rates.
4 Niagara Falls’' existing infrastructure can accommodate eight (8) additional C-130H

model aircraft without any military construction.
5 Niagara Falls faces no physical encroachment nor air traffic control constraints and
has acreage on the base and adjacent to the installation for expansion.

I urge the Commission, in the strongest possible terms, to remove the Niagara Falls AFB
from the Pentagon's recommended list of base closures and to stop the continuing retreat of
the military from our region of the country.

Sincerely,

0'?077 (omo Park W Sumesatic Vi%f/é/o&é
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